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FROM EDITOR 
 

Dear researchers; 

First, as the founding editors of our Sinop Journal of Theology, which we 
started to work with the decision taken by the Sinop University Senate on May 
15, 2024, we would like to state that we are happy to publish the first issue. 
Although it is the first issue of our journal, we would like to thank you for the 
interest shown by our esteemed researchers to our journal. In our first issue, 
there are 6 research articles and 2 book reviews written by researchers 
specialized in their fields. The field distribution of the research articles is 2 
Tafsir, 1 Psychology of Religion, 1 Sociology, 1 Islamic History and 1 Islamic 
Law. As for the book reviews, 1 is in the field of Religious Education and 1 is 
in the field of Tafsir. We hope that each of these studies, which have undergone 
a rigorous editorial and referee evaluation process, will fill an important gap in 
their field and serve as a source for many scientific studies. With the support of 
our “field editors” and “reviewers” who are experts in their fields, each article 
is evaluated separately, discussed in the editorial board and the publication 
decision is made in this way. We endeavour to have our journal indexed in TR 
Dizin and other international indexes as soon as possible. In this sense, we hope 
that you will continue to support us with your research articles in Turkish, 
English and Arabic in our next issues. In this process, I would like to thank each 
member of our journal team who worked devotedly day and night to deliver our 
first issue to you, our reviewers who meticulously evaluated the articles, and 
you, our valuable readers who follow and value our journal.  

We hope to meet you in our second issue with more publications that we 
believe will be useful... 

Dr. Mehmet KURT 
Editor 
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